


Important notice 

SG has set out a proposal to HCC to 'net settle' the refund guarantees in respect of 801/2. HCC has set out a counter proposal and has noted 
that if it is not accepted, HCC will take certain enforcement steps. SG requested during a call at 4.30pm on 24 July 2019 that we set out our 
comments on these scenarios and this draft document was provided to SG on 25 July 2019. 

This is a draft document which has been prepared in accordance with the Contract Award Letter dated 10 December 2018 and our subsequent 
contract variation dated 13 May 2019, for the purpose of setting out the key advantages and disadvantages of both of the options within this 
document. 

It should be noted that there are more than two potential options, however we have been asked to consider these two options within this 
document. 

The assessment of risks and benefits of each option may differ over time and may be contingent on the actions of other stakeholders. 

It is not possible to detail all the possible considerations that exist for each option within this document, we have sought to focus on the key 
considerations within the context of the discussions currently being undertaken. 

More detail on insolvency and solvent solutions is provided in our separate draft "Comparison of Public Ownership Routes" document dated [ 

]. 

Save as described in the agreement or as expressly agreed by us in writing, we accept no liability (including for negligence) to anyone else or for 
any other purpose in connection with this document, and it may not be provided to anyone else. 
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